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1. FUTURE OPTIONS FOR MAINTAINED NURSERY SCHOOLS 

1.1. Attached at Appendix 1 to this cover report is a report, ‘Future Options for 
Maintained Nursery Schools’ which is due to be considered by the Executive 
Mayor at the Cabinet meeting on 15 July 2024.  

1.2. This report has been included on the agenda for of the Scrutiny & Overview 
Committee meeting on 8 July 2024, to allow the Committee the opportunity 
to review the proposals and consider whether it wishes to submit any 
comments or recommendations for the consideration of the Executive Mayor 
when making the decision.  

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 



2.1. The Committee is asked to: -  

1. Review and note the Cabinet report ‘Future Options for Maintained 
Nursery Schools’, and 

2. Consider whether it wishes to make any comments or recommendations 
to be taken account of by the Executive Mayor when making the final 
decision on the report at the Cabinet meeting on 15 July 2024. 

Appendix 1: Cabinet Report – Future Options for Maintained Nursery School 

 


